

PHI THETA KAPPA – BETA IOTA CHAPTER

Minutes of the Meeting

March 1, 2017

ATTENDANCE The meeting was called to order at 12:01 p.m. on March 1, 2017,

by Lindsey Phernetton, President. Members present were Saengchahn Viengxay (Vice-President), Jassen Alderman (Public Relations Officer), Scott Nelson, Ingrid Wilson, Aaron Tuttle

(Student Life Advisor).

APPROVAL OF MINUTES Minutes from February 22 meeting were not presented.

OFFICERS REPORT President reported that the executive board decide to have

Deanna step aside for the remainder of the year. Ralph

Hogaboom will replace her as advisor for the time being. Spring

Cleanup March 3, 2017 at 9:00 a.m.

ADVISORS' REPORT No advisors present at this meeting.

OLD BUSINESSTo rent Five Star car for Spring Conference it will be under school

insurance so those who have taken school vehicle certification class must drive. Sign-ups for Artemis will be from March 6th through March 8th and the event will be on the 17th of March. Artemis has a cap of 18 people. The Public Relations Officer has

posted Artemis event information around the college.

NEW BUSINESS Two spring fundraisers have been set at the Bishop Center. The

first is set on April 15th at 7:30 p.m. for the Johnny B show. The second fundraiser is set for June 11 at 7:00 p.m. for the Civic Choir. It was decided that life boat and the last lecture would be the two events we have for Spring quarter. The president brought up that we have had fundraisers for a membership scholarship so we need to start thinking of implementing guidelines to give out the scholarships and that this will be taking up most of our Spring meetings. The executive board had decided to have a bylaws meeting early in the spring quarter to discuss changes we may want in our bylaws. This must be advertised a couple of weeks

ahead of time. Date has not yet been set. To determine meetings for next quarter we need to bring our schedule for spring quarter to next meeting. Budget for the new year is due on April 21 at 4:30 p.m. The Student Life Advisor received an email from Deanna about the Golden Opportunity Scholarship, which is an international membership scholarship, that we need to discuss nominations for.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting was adjourned at 12:49 p.m. The next meeting is scheduled for March 15 in The Student Life Conference Room at 12:00 p.m.

or nelson

Respectfully Submitted,

Scott Nelson